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Dear Friends, 

God is so good!  I am very blessed and I am excited to share the progress of my ministry with 

you.  God’s Heart International is now incorporated as a nonprofit organization.  I have been 

working with a wonderful and dedicated board of directors.  A beautiful website is nearly 

completed and I hope you will be able to log on soon and check it out. 

I will be traveling to Uganda CBC, (Charis Bible College Extension School), for an internship 

in February 2016 and returning in March 2016.  This will be an experience that will help me in 

future endeavors in Nigeria and beyond. 

Last year I visited and ministered in Nigeria and had a wonderful experience as I was received 

with joy.  Lots of people were blessed.  People are hungry for the Gospel.  I am excited to 

report that I will be traveling to Nigeria in May of 2016.  I hope to make connections with 

pastors and people there which will help to propel my endeavors when I go back again for an 

extended stay to establish God’s Heart International there. 

As a missionary/evangelist, traveling is vital, but can be quite expensive.  The vision the Lord 

has placed in my heart is far too great for me to accomplish without your help.  Please pray 

about becoming a supporter of my missionary efforts.  We must get the Gospel to the people.  

Mark:16:15-18, 20  “ And he said unto them, Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel 

to every creature . . .  And they went forth, and preached everywhere, the Lord working with 

them, and confirming the word with signs following. Amen.”  People need the grace/faith 

message and the good news of the fullness of what Jesus has done for them.  I would greatly 

appreciate your prayers and any financial aid you can commit.  Please consider becoming a 

monthly partner of God’s Heart International.  You will be sowing into good ground!       

Thank you and God bless you!  Much love,  Joy Okoye 

   
 The Gospel was received with joy in Nigeria.   

Would you prayerfully consider becoming a 

partner with a monthly pledge of $30, $50, 

$100,  $__________, or a one-time offering of 

$__________   THANK YOU! 

Name ___________________________________ 

Phone __________________________________ 

Email ___________________________________ 

Mail this form and check to: 

God’s Heart International  

P.O. Box 60208, Colo. Springs, CO  80960 
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